The Board of Registrars will meet 
At: Noon 
On: Friday November 6, 2020
At: The Wales Senior Center

This meeting will be held in the event that the Town of Wales is selected in a random drawing to audit 3% of the precincts in Massachusetts. The drawing will be held on Thursday November 5 at 11 a.m. at the office of the Secretary of the Commonwealth. 

If Wales is not selected, the meeting will be cancelled. 

Posted 
Leis Phinney
Clerk
